
 

SAFEGUARDING SEMINAR 

Tuesday 7th November 2017 

Room B21, Beacon Place, Station Approach, Victoria, Roche, PL26 8LG 

Following the successful 2016 seminars, we are delighted to again welcome back the LADO and 

Council HR Safeguarding teams to update schools on key safeguarding messages, including any new 

requirements and a reminder of existing legislation.  

The sessions will be repeated in the morning and afternoon to allow for greater numbers to attend. 

Please book your place via Michelle Renowden - michelle@caph.org.uk. There is no 
charge but booking is essential.   2 places per school for CAPH and CASH members.  
Please indicate which session you would like to attend.  
 

Morning session 

9.00am Arrival with Tea/Coffee 

9.15am – 11.00am Justine Hosking and Annabel Timmins from the LADO service 

Justine and Annabel will provide up to date information and advice in regard to the LADO 

service and schools responsibilities to report, process and see a referral through.  The session 

will include practical case studies and also a focus on potential pitfalls with after school clubs, 

sports clubs, coaches and apprenticeships  

11.00am Refreshment break 

11.15am – 12.15pm Carolyn Currah from the HR Safeguarding Team 

Carolyn will provide an overview of current requirements and any changes/clarifications that 

have been issued in the last 12 months. There will be clarification over what is required for 

MAT staff at individual school level. 

Close 
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Afternoon session 
 
1.00pm Arrival with Tea/Coffee 

1.30pm – 2.45pm Justine Hosking and Annabel Timmins from the LADO service 

Justine and Annabel will provide up to date information and advice in regard to the LADO 

service and schools responsibilities to report, process and see a referral through.  The session 

will include practical case studies and also a focus on problems that can arise with clubs, 

external coaches, sports clubs etc.  

2.45pm Refreshment break 

3.15pm – 4.15pm Carolyn Currah from the HR Safeguarding Team 

Carolyn will provide an overview of current requirements and any changes/clarifications that 

have been issued in the last 12 months. There will be clarification over what is required for 

MAT staff at individual school level. 

Close 

 
Please book your place via Michelle Renowden - michelle@caph.org.uk. There is no 
charge but booking is essential.  2 places per school for CAPH and CASH members. Please 
indicate which session you would like to attend. 
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